
From: Cliff Asmussen <casmussen1947@gmail.com> 
Date: February 21, 2015 at 2:17:45 PM PST 
To: <james.labar@state.or.us> 
Subject: atv use 

As an atv user and avid rider, I am in favor of the use of atvs on public streets in smaller towns. I have 
been to several small towns in idaho that allow this and it also makes sense from an invironmental point 
of view. The atv will have one or two cylinders while automobiles will have four cylinders up to eight 
cylinders. Not hard to see the difference here. I also think there should be a license required on the atv 
and by the operator just as requirements are now to drive on public streets.  Thankyou,  Cliff 
Asmussen,P O Box 816,  Burns, Oregon  97720 
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